
From: Janis Wankling < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 5:49 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: March 27 meeting re Draft Bylaw 129 

 

 

Dear Trustees, 

 

I am a property owner on South Pender Island and am in agreement with the proposed draft 

Bylaw 129.  Please take my position into account when making any decisions on this matter.  

 

Thank you   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Janis Wankling  

 


